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Submission written by: Anonymous 

From 28 February 2018, we began accepting submissions on our 2018 commercial passenger 

vehicle review.  

This submission responds to our draft decision published on 21 June 2018.   

Email submission 

 

Dear sir/ mam  

            I will go for the same charges and tarrif rates which are at present.  I only have issue  with 

the private websites and misguidance to the customers , among one i heard couple of times : some 

pvt website drivers are misguiding customers  as their calls are transferred to south africa and they 

ll b charged for international  calls . 

                                      Thanks. 

 


